
 

 
 
Visiting Speakers Agreement at Newstead Wood School 

  

 

We understand the importance of visitors and external agencies to enrich the experiences of our 
students. 
 
In order to safeguard our children, we expect all visiting speakers to read and adhere to the 
statements below.  
 

• Any messages communicated to pupils support fundamental British Values and our school 
values.   

 

• Any messages communicated to pupils do not marginalise any communities, groups or 
individuals.   

 

• Any messages communicated to pupils do not seek to glorify criminal activity or violent 
extremism or seek to radicalise pupils through extreme or narrow views of faith, religion, 
culture, or other ideologies. 

 

• Activities and presentations are matched to the ability, need, and age of the students 
involved, while not restricting access to younger students from the opportunity to challenge 
themselves. 

 
In the unlikely event that a visiting speaker breaks this agreement, then the teacher listening must 
immediately inform the Designated Safeguarding Lead and/or the Headteacher and/or the Assistant 
Headteacher responsible for Visiting Speakers, who will terminate the speaker. All visiting speakers 
will be informed of this before they start speaking. 
 
Your agreement to speak at Newstead Wood School confirms that you have read and agreed with 
the above.  
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